Serving the American Community since 1917



AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF SINGAPORE

21 Scotts Road, Singapore 228219 • Tel: 738-0371 • Fax: 738-3648

March 9, 1998

Mr. Greg Chako Chako Productions Pte Ltd. 45 Jalan Mutiara, #03-51 Dragon View Park Singapore 249220

Dear Greg:

On behalf of the American Association of Singapore, I wish to extend our sincere appreciation for your participation in the 1998 George Washington Ball. I have received many compliments on your performance. I have ordered some photos of your group which were taken by the roving photographer. I'll forward them to you as soon as they are ready.

Thank you for your time and effort in making this event successful. I enjoyed working with you and offer my best wishes to you and your group in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Nancy Hunting, Chairwomai Entertainment Committee